Town of Greenville

GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Tressurer

Jack Sprigler Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb Town Board Member

August 14, 1984 Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date, was called to order by President H. L. Spears. Present were all Board members, B. Isgrigg, M. Mason, J. Gibson, G. Getrost, M. Powell, T. Richardson, Mike Whalen, and Carl Elwinger.

Financial statements were presented to the board. The statements, claims and minutes of the previous meeting were accepted by the Board.

Mike Whalen asked if the Board has made a decision on insurance. They informed him of plans to remain with the same company; however, they asked for an estimate on life insurance for V.J. Miller.

Carl Elwinger asked approval of his building plans. The Board indicated the proper set back from property lines.

The Board instructed Talbotte Richardson to sell the old squad car.

Gary Getrost discussed with the Board the need to extend the main water line on Pectol Road and the water line on Harrison Street to lot #74. The extension from Harrison Street would eliminate an improper double connection at the Greenville Market. The Board approved both extensions.

Gary also reported that intruders have broken the chain across the road to the plant.

The Board discussed the possibility of allowing Floyds Knobs to tie into our water line on Buck Creek Road. This would increase pressure to Smith Road.

The Board agreed there is a need for written regulations regarding extensions of the water line. They instructed Gary to write a proposal.

There being no further business, Jack Sprigler moved the meeting be adjourned. Ron Lamb seconded.

Respectfully submitted,

ing N. Miller

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President